
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REF: School partial closure 11th February 2022 
8th February 2022 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support in what continue to be challenging circumstances. 
 
Unfortunately, this week we are facing challenges regarding staff availability. As such, we have 
taken the decision to educate Year 9 remotely on Friday 11th February 2022. We will welcome 
your child back to school on Monday 14th February 2022. 
 
On Friday, lessons will begin online, on MS Teams, at 8:45am and will finish at 3:10pm. Lessons 
will be a mixture of live teaching/instruction and independent practice. All other year groups, 
Years 7, 8, 10 and 11 will continue to attend as normal. 
 
We will put a provision in place for any families that are entitled to Free School Meals. This will 
be a packed lunch that will be available to collect from reception. If you would like to collect a 
packed lunch, please call reception by 10am, so we can arrange for one to be made for you. 
 
Please see the schedule below for your child’s learning on Friday 11th February: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   If your child has any issues accessing their learning remotely, please let us know in advance, so                  
we can support you to address any issues and learning is not lost. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

                                      
 
Mrs Rebecca Bakewell   Mrs Rekha Shell-Macleod 
Head of School    Head of School 
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8:45 

Lesson 
9:00 
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11:25 
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12:25 
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9x CMC English 
SBH 

History 
LGR 

Maths 
KGI 

Science 
CAS 

CA 
AGR 

9y EBA Maths 
KGI 

English 
SBH 

Science 
CAS 

Geog 
CMC 

CA 
TSI 


